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Researching Wellness 
With Dr. Roy Golsteyn, Biological Sciences  

Tuesday, April 9, 2019 from 12:00 – 1:00 PM in AH100 

 

 

 

  

 

THE WILDFLOWERS OF ALBERTA ARE A WELCOME SIGN OF SPRING AFTER A LONG WINTER. THE 

FLOWERS HOLD EVEN MORE POTENTIAL FOR WELLNESS BECAUSE THEY MAY CONTAIN VALUABLE 

MEDICINES. 

Please join us in welcoming Roy Golsteyn to discuss his wildflower research and the science behind the Prairie to 

Pharmacy Program at the University of Lethbridge.  The flowers also act as the place where scientific and 

Indigenous knowledge can be shared.  

More information:  

The Natural Product and Cancer Cell Laboratories  
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